
From:  
Sent: 31 October 2020 13:06 
To: LICENSING <LICENSING@croydon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Extension of operating hours at Papa Johns Pizza 168 Brighton Road Coulsdon 
Importance: High 
 

Hello in regards to the extension of hours trading at Papa Johns, the enclosed photo shows 

why I object, It speaks for itself.  

 

mailto:LICENSING@croydon.gov.uk

